
Thank you so much for your sponsorship of our 2024 Annual Toy & Gift Drive! This year’s Toy 
Drive was a great success!  Your generous donation of toys and funds for the Toy Drive made 
the holiday season much brighter for so many of our children and families.  Thanks to you we 
provided 10,000 toys to families in need.  Season Greeting’s from La Maestra to you!


